
Had a Great Chance Meeting

I had the pleasure over the weekend of meeting Mr Robert Siegel .. "Sieg" is a longtime EAIA member and founding MW-
TCA member. He stopped by to borrow the current MW-TCA membership directory and gave me the honor of showing
my not so distinguished shop to a very distinguished gentleman!  A bit about him below and further down, a listing of tools
he has begun to liquidate..
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